
From: Matt Webster <Matt.Webster@CPPI.com> 

Date: January 16, 2015 at 3:46:41 PM EST 

To: "cozarta@cityofgainesville.org" <cozarta@cityofgainesville.org> 

Cc: Breck Weingart <Breck@CPPI.com> 

Subject: RFQ‐Const Mgr at Risk Srvs Fire Station #1‐GFDX‐150023‐PJ 

January 16, 2015 

  

Aleta Cozart 
Purchasing Manager 
City Hall 
200 East University Avenue, Room 339 
Gainesville, FL 32601 
  
Subject:  Withdrawal from Consideration  
               RFQ No:  GFDX-150023-PJ, Fire Station Number One 

Dear Ms. Cozart: 

We understand the contractor recommendation for the above referenced project is under 
consideration by the City of Gainesville.  We request our firm be withdrawn from consideration.  
We do this so we can work with the staff and government officials to strengthen the local vendor 
preference.   

  

We are strong advocates of keeping our tax payers dollars local and in the community.  We hope 
this consideration period produces a stronger local vendor preference.  In addition, we hope the 
definition of local vendor is revised to reflect companies who truly contribute to this community. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Matthew Webster GGP, LEED AP BD+C 

VICE PRESIDENT, DIVERSIFIED PROJECTS DIVISION 

CHARLES PERRY PARTNERS, INC 

m:  352.494.2697

f:  352.373.5119

______________________________________ 
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